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AMF issues a warning about Eurowork Ltd

The Autorité des marchés financiers (AMF) warns the public about the activities of Eurowork Ltd,
headquartered at 29 Harley Street, London W1G 9QR, UK.

The company's website (www. euroworkfinance.com) offers investments, particularly in foreign exchange,
that purportedly offer a high yield of between 12% and 50% per month with a limited level of risk.

The AMF points out that Eurowork Ltd has not been authorised to conduct direct marketing activities or
operate as an investment services provider in France.

Investors are reminded that they should exercise the greatest care with regard to offers for high-yielding
financial products, particularly over the Internet, and should treat them with utmost caution.

The AMF has forwarded the information in its possession about Eurowork Ltd to the French prosecuting
authorities.
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